

Bike Right



This week, eighteen of our Year 5 and 6 pupils participated in Bike Right. Starting on the playground, they practised building confidence in key cycle control skills in a trafficfree setting. Once confident, for the rest of the day, the children navigated the quieter roads near school to put their new skills into practice. Once again, we were very proud of our pupils, who listened well, followed all instructions and passed their Level 1-2 course. A big thank you to the Bike Right Instructors who were fabulous – we look forward to seeing them back with us next year.

Bewsey Lodge Primary School Weekly Newsletter

Friday 18th July 2025

Bewsey's Got Talent!

Yesterday we held our annual Bewsey's Got Talent competition. Each year the children's talents never cease to amaze us and this year was no different. We were entertained by singers, dancers,



gymnasts, pianists and each and every one of the children were incredible! We were so proud of them all. It really was an uplifting afternoon with lots of audience participation too. Our judges were very professional and were in awe of the talent they saw, making the job of choosing the winners harder than ever before. After much discussion (and an incredible performance from Jacob, last year's winner) the winners were announced...

- 1st Place Holly in Diamond
- 2nd Place Alfie-Mac and Ryan in Gold



• 3rd Place - Sylvia in Emerald

A special thank you to Mrs Stewart (and family) for organising such a wonderful event.

I hope everyone has a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing everyone for our last week.

Mrs Bailey

Stars of the week

Nursery - Waiho Nursery - Enes Red - Jenson Orange - Ayeza

Yellow - Hunter Green - Jack

Blue - Lettie Purple - Loretta

Silver - Sauda Gold - Alfie & Ryan

Diamond - Lucy Jade - Whole class

Ruby - Darcy & Sophia Sapphire - Hlvin

Topaz - Sylvia Opal - Nimah

Emerald - Alex Amethyst - Zuzanna

Well Done Everyone!

Attendance

From 7.07.25 - 11.07.25

Class	
Orange	100%
Red	88.6%
Silver	83.3%
Blue	97.7%
Green	88.9%
Purple	83.3%
Yellow	95.2%
Amethyst	94.6%
Diamond	95.6%
Emerald	89.4%
Gold	100%
Jade	87.7%
Opal	98.1%
Ruby	98.1%
Sapphire	90%
Topaz	98.5%
Total	93.6%

Some very poor attendance last week with many children missing out on essential learning opportunities and summer fun with their friends. However, absolute superstars are Orange and Gold class, both with 100% attendance – brilliant!

Attendance Update from the Local Authority

The link below will take you to the LA updated webpage with information about penalty notices. There have been changes made by the Department For Education.

School attendance | warrington.gov.uk



Polite Reminders

<u>Parent Pay - School meals balances MUST be at zero</u> or in credit

School is now cashless, payments for trips, snacks etc. need to be made via ParentPay. Snack payments MUST be paid by Monday at 8:30am for the child to receive school snack for the week.

Please Read SchoolPing daily - At least one parent of every child needs to be accessing SchoolPing on a regular basis. Please ensure you Check the 'My Message' tab as well as 'School News'.
Individual/class/group messages are found there.

Little Links - please remember to complete a registration form before your child attends little links (before or after school) even if they are only going to be attending once. The forms are available at the office, thank you.

Dates for your Diary

Monday 21st July, 9.15am - Y6 leavers assembly
Wednesday 23rd July - non-uniform day for Summer
Fun Day

Friday 25th July - school finishes at 1pm

There will be no afternoon nursery or Little Links

Wednesday 3rd September - the new school term

starts